
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

April 26, 2018 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Udall 
United States Senate  
Washington, DC  20510  
 
Dear Senator Udall: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 24, 2018, regarding Holtec 
International’s Consolidated Interim Storage Facility application and a request for the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission to carry out additional public scoping meetings in New Mexico. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs  

 



 
 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

April 26, 2018 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Martin Heinrich 
United States Senate  
Washington, DC  20510  
 
Dear Senator Heinrich: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 24, 2018, regarding Holtec 
International’s Consolidated Interim Storage Facility application and a request for the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission to carry out additional public scoping meetings in New Mexico. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 

 


